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consumed hanging apples, and when these natural foods failed, found 
sustenance at garbage pails, and from food put out for dogs. 

The birds of this winter's visitation were extraordinarily tame, often 
permitting so close an approach that the "wax" tips to the wing feathers 
became apparent. 

Waxwings were last seen on the eastern slope of the Rockies, at Loveland 
on April 10, 1931, and on the western slope of the mountains at Clifton on 
April 5, 1931. 

A rSsum• of the localities in Colorado where the Bohemian Waxwings 
were seen during the past six months, with the observer's name, and the 
dates when first and last seen is as follows: 

Loveland; Mrs. John Weldon; November 9 and April 10. 
Fruita; Mrs. Anna Benson; November 25 and March 19. 
Clifton; Mrs. Anna Benson; last seen April 5. 
Denver; Mrs. W. B. Berger; first seen December 4. 

W. H. Bergtold; last seen March 6. 
Fort Morgan; Edw. Hellstern; November 10 and January 24. 
Estes Park; J. H. Weldon; seen only on December 16. 
Littleton; Mrs. R. J. Kerruish; December 17 and March 20. 
Colorado Springs; Mrs. H. E. Mierow; December 8 and March 10. 
Fort Collins; Mrs. Clara Gordon; December 22 and March 24. 
Ione; Mrs. T. C. Forward; January 15 and March 19. 
My appreciation and thanks are now expressed to all these obliging 

friends who have helped make this summary possible.--W. H. BW, ROTOLD, 
Denver, Colo. 

Prothonotary Warbler (Protonotaria citrea) in Southern New 
Jersey.--On May 16, 1931, in company with Mr. Arthur C. Emlen, I saw 
a brilliant specimen of the Prothonotary Warbler on the Egg Harbor 
River, at "Fourways" Cabin above Mays Landing, N.J. We studied it 
for some fifteen minutes as it flew in and out of the bushes ahead of our 
canoe.--WITMER STONE, Acad. Nat. Sciences, Phila. 

Brewster's Warbler at Lancaster, Pa.--On May 8, 1931 at Long's 
Park, iust outside Lancaster City, I was lucky enough to obtain a very 
fine view of Brewster's Warbler (Vermivora leucobronchialis). I believe 
this to be the second record of this bird in this county. I think Dr. H. H. 
Beck of Lititz, Pa., has a record of it some years ago. 

This individual was marked like a typical Golden-winged Warbler but 
with a white throat and a small black line through the eye. The song re- 
sembled that of the Golden-wing--ze-ze-ze-ze-zwee--the last note dropping 
two full tones. 

Instead of the usual one or two records of the Hooded Warbler, this 
spring, I have three of my own and five or six reports of it in the county 
dating from about May 4 to 10.--W. STUART CRAMER, • E. Orange St., 
Lancaster, Pa. 


